
NATIONAL DISASTER MANAGEMENT AGENCY (NaDMA) 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Flood Warning Issued for the State of Grenada 

 

St. George’s, Grenada – Tuesday, November 19, 2024. 4:00 P.M.  

NaDMA reminds the general public that the Meteorological Office has issued a flood 

and landslide warning for the state of Grenada for today, Tuesday, November 19th, 

2024. This is as a result of a surface trough in the vicinity of the Windward Islands.  

Moisture and instability associated with the surface trough will continue to affect the 

island chain. Consequently, the flood and landslide warning remain in effect. If there 

is additional rainfall this evening and tonight, the chances of landslides and flooding 

will increase.  

The Meteorological Services and the National Disaster Management Agency 

(NaDMA) will continue to monitor the situation and provide timely updates.  

Citizens are urged to be vigilant, monitor the weather conditions, and pay attention 

to the information issued by the Meteorological Office and NaDMA.   

For additional information, please contact Mrs. Ruth Jacob-Roberts, Public 

Information Officer at  NaDMA on 440-8390-4: cell 533-0766, or email: 

admin@nadma.gd and pro@nadma.gd.  
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